FEBRUARY NEWSLETTER

Edson Tumblers Gymnastics Club

PROGRAM INFORMATION

Tot Drop IN

Wednesdays
January 29 - March 26
10am - 11:30am
\$5 per child

everyone attending needs Drop IN Insurance \$15

Mid Session Watch Week

Parents are invited to a mid session watch week February 24 - 28 This is for all CanGym and

Active Start Classes.

Registration for our **Spring Session** will open to members on **March 9 at 7pm** and to non members on March 11 at 7pm.

Register for all of our programs through edsontumblers.uplifterinc.com

COMPETITIVE UPDATE

The competitive team has been working hard are completing and polishing off their routines as we head into competition season! The team will be completing in two meets this month February 8 & 9 at the Wildrose competition and February 20 - 23 in Spruce Grove at the Copeland Classic. With fifteen gymnasts the new equipment has been a welcome addition to our training and practices! Keep an eye on our social media for all of the competition updates!

IMPORTANT DATES

February 6 & 7 - NO REC CLASSES

February 8 & 9 - Competitive Team Wildrose Competition

February 17 - NO REC CLASSES

February 24 - February 28 - Parent Watch Week

February 20 - 23 - Copeland Classic in Spruce Grove



SPONSORS

The Edson Tumblers Gymnastics Club would like to extend our gratitude to Jensen's Lifestyle Clothing for their generous sponsorship. Jensen's contributions over the past several years has enabled us to continue running quality programs and purchase new equipment for all of our gymnasts and we are extremely thankful.

We would also like to thank our newest bronze sponsors Sierra Fitness and Fortis Alberta! We appreciated your support and generous donation to our club!







VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES & FUNDRAISING

The Brickhouse Smokery Fundraiser just wrapped up and it was a huge success we sold over \$13,000 as a club which means that we made \$4000! That is amazing! Thank you to everyone who supported this fundraiser! The money will go towards purchasing new equipment and fixing some equipment.

The next fundraiser is KERNELS POPCORN which will kick off next Monday, February 10 and run until March 6. Look an email with all the information coming later this week!

We currently need volunteers for the Legion Meat Draw February 22 and March 15 if you are able to volunteer please email Andrea at edsontumblers@gmail.com

thank you

WE WOULD LIKE TO THANK SAUNDRA FOR TAKING AMAZING PICTURES OF OUR GYMNASTS IN ACTION!

